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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week - 16th November 2018 
 

Reception -   Joey 
Year 1 -   Joshua 
Year 2 -   Faye 
Year 3 -   Holly 
Year 4 -   Olivia 
Year 5 -   Isabelle 
Year 6 -   Ellie 

  Star of the Week - 23rd November 2018 
 

Reception -   Curtis 
Year 1 -   Charlie 
Year 2 -   Mercedes 
Year 3 -   Alex 
Year 4 -   Lexie 
Year 5 -   Toby 
Year 6 -   Maddison 

Star of the Week -  7th December 2018 
 

Reception -   Isaac 
Year 1 -   Joey-Ray 
Year 2 -   Alfie 
Year 3 -   Ella-Rose 
Year 4 -   Theo 
Year 5 -   Chelsea 
Year 6 -   Sophie 

Diary Dates:  
 
Mon 3rd Dec -   Yr 3 Stone age cooking 
 
Wed 5th Dec -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Thur 6th Dec -   Flu Immunisations 
 
Fri 7th Dec  -   KS1 Dress rehearsal 
 
Sun 9th Dec -   KS2 Choir at Shildon Civic  6 pm 
 
Mon 10th Dec -   KS2 Dress rehearsal 
   -   KS1 Production 1.30 pm 
Tues 11th Dec -   KS2 Performance 1.30 pm  
        and 6 pm 
Wed 12th Dec -   EYFS Dress rehearsal  
   -   Christmas Dinner Day 
Thur 13th Dec -   EYFS Production 10 am & 2 am 
 
Fri 14th Dec -   Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Mon 17th Dec -   Yr 5 & Yr 6 Party 1pm till 3 pm 
 
Tues 18th Dec -   Yr 3 & Yr 4 Party 1 pm to 3 pm 
 
Wed 19th Dec -   Christingle at Church 9.30am 
   -   Yr 1 & Yr 2 Party 1 pm to 3 pm 
   -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
Thur 20th Dec -   EYFS Party 1 pm to 3 pm 
 
 

School closes on Friday 21st December 2018 
Reopens Monday 7th January 2019 

 
 

Once a week, take a peak! 
 
Head lice are extremely common. Please could you 
check your child’s hair regularly and treat              
accordingly. Check out 
www.onceaweektakeapeek.co.uk for help and   
further advice. 

School News: 
Thank you for all your donations to 
The Poppy Appeal. You helped raise 
the amazing amount of £198.11 by 
donating and  purchasing snap 
bands, bracelets and badges.  As 
you’ll agree this is a very worthwhile 
cause.  Thank you also to everyone 
who came into school to 
take a look at all the work 
the  children have been  
doing to commemorate the          
centenary of the end of 
WW1; from the beautiful     
display outside our school 
to the wonderful rooms and     
corridors.  This has been an 
amazing effort by all      
Teachers, Teaching            
Assistants,  Children and   
Parents. 
Thank you and Well Done! 

Well done to our Netballers! 
 
We are please to announce that we came 2nd in the 
league.  Well done!!! 
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